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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

--

Inquiry into End of Life Choices

It is time for the Government to understand the wishes of people in the
community that they have the right to their own end of life choice and have the
right to die with dignity. With many other places in the world undertaking to
allow their citizens to the right make their decision in dying on their own terms
and without the horror of a slow and painful death. Not only is the right to an
end of life choice in the very best interest of the dying person but also that of the
family and friends that hold them dear and have to watch while their loved ones
suffer when there should be no need for this. Please consider allowing the right
for life choice to be something that each citizen has the opportunity to make for
themselves should the time come and they wish to take the action of being able
to have a dignified death.
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